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Dear Parents and Carers 

 

I hope you are all well and have avoided as much as possible the colds,      

sniffles and worse from this winter.  Though this term and the next are short 

ones they are very busy.  Can I take this opportunity to praise and congratulate 

Chobe in the primary phase and Frederico in the secondary.  Both have 

worked incredibly hard to gain great achievement. 

 

Chobe entered a competition to write a poem about the holocaust.  Her 

thoughtful and moving poem won the competition and in January she read her 

poem at the Derby Holocaust Memorial Event at the Quad in the presence of 

the Mayor.  This is an amazing achievement.  Well done Chobe. 

 

Frederico entered the city wide election to become Youth Mayor of Derby 

2018.  Federico with his charismatic hustings got through to the final vote.  

The election was voted on by all 11-18 year olds in Derby City and I am very 

pleased to announce that Frederico has been duly elected as Youth Mayor for 

Derby.  This is an honour and achievement, well done Frederico. 

 

Punctuality to school is vital for a prompt start to the day.    

Can I remind parents and children that school starts at: 

  8:30am   Secondary Phase ð Period 1 

  8:40am   Primary Phase ð Challenge Activities. 

Children should be on the school site 5 minutes before their day starts. 

 

Finally, for those of you who follow twitter, the school has a twitter account 

@BemroseSchool.  Please follow us and find all of the current news that  link 

to other school accounts for items of interest.  

 

We wish you a good half term and look forward to seeing  your children on 

Monday 26th February 2018.  

 

Yours faithfully 

 

Mr Neil Wilkinson 

Executive Headteacher 
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Upcoming Roadworks  
 

The next phase of the building project is to connect power and services.  

This is at least a two week job and will begin on Monday 19th February with 

an anticipated completion of 2nd March.  During this time there will be traffic 

lights on the bend of Rowditch Avenue by the primary phase.  Can I ask that 

parents avoid arriving by car during this time where possible as the road will 

be heavily congested between 8:00-9:00am and 2:30-3:30pm.   

The diagram below shows the works being undertaken. 

 

 

Roadworks on Rowditch Avenue  

Monday 19th February until 2nd March 2018. 
 

 

PRIMARY 
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Year 10 E
nterprise D

ay
 

On Monday 15th January, our Year 10 students took part in an 

Enterprise Day which was led by a company called Learn by      

Design. 

Learn by Design bring education to life by providing curriculum 

and extra-curricular support workshops to schools both directly 

and on behalf of business. They use a range of innovative and 

creative methods to engage and motivate learners to bring out 

the best in them.  

An ex professional football player Tony Lormor was part of the 

delivery team and spoke of his plans and aspirations and the 

importance of having a Plan B, since he was injured and could 

no longer play his favourite sport.  

Continued... 
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The students took part in five activities which helped to develop and build 

their skills in a variety of areas. The activities were as follows : 

Sales and Marketing : which introduced the students to the tricks of the 

trade and the techniques used in targeting adverts. Students then worked 

in small groups to design their own adverts and develop a sales pitch       

designed to build confidence and presentation skills. 

Personal Target Setting : included four pieces of cutting edge sports testing 

equipment to help our young people to understand more about the         

principles of setting SMART targets. The students were given progressive 

levels of detail to measure targets and to establish a trend. The session 

closed with target setting techniques and application. 

 

 

 

Business Planning : involved a number of tasks to help the young people 

identify the key skills that entrepreneurs possess. Prioritisation was a    

highlight with a focus on high profile entrepreneurs to demonstrate the    

differences in career path. 

Finance : looked at cash flow using a simple but effective model.  The    

benefits of a variety of finance sources was covered along with examples of 

capitals costs and revenue expenditures. 

Who wants to be an entrepreneur? ð a quiz with a twist. The students used 

wireless remotes, our Year 10õs were guided through series of questions 

based on the workshops. 

The day was a success, with positive feedback from staff and students.  

The students conducted themselves in a positive and energetic manner, 

demonstrating confidence and representing the school in a respectful   

manner.  
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Meynell Langley Farm  

The Bemrose School is looking forward to forming links with Meynell  

Langley Farm. 

 

Our partnership will give students the opportunity to gain field experience 

in various subjects and also Curriculum Enrichment opportunities for the 

whole School, including KS2. 

 

There will be an addition to Meynell Langley Farm in March with an           

inaugural planting event of òThe Bemrose Coppiceó, comprising some 30 

trees, to officially kickstart what we hope to be a long and happy relation-

ship between us. 


